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 31st March 2023 

 

 Dear Parents 

The end of another busy term has arrived. The sun is shining & I hope the weather is 
kind to us over the Easter holidays. The children have worked incredibly hard this 
term & we are delighted to have some of their work displayed around the school, the 
children are very proud. 

It was great to have parents join us for the Year 2 & 6 parent assemblies & we look 
forward to seeing more families attend class assemblies before the end of the school 
year. 

   Dates for your diary 

Last day of term  31.03.2023 

Easter holidays  03.04.2023-16.04.2023 

All children back in school  17.04.2023 

Bank holiday 01.05.2023 

Kings Coronation bank holiday  08.05.2023 

Year 6 SATS week – It is essential 

that all year 6 children are in school 

during this week of tests  

09.05.2023-12.05.2023 
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Last week Oak class had an amazing time at New Barn and despite the weather forecast, the children 

managed to complete all the planned activities and were a credit to our school.  

Below are a few highlights of their experience 
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We are pleased to announce the unveiling of our new room of Joy, which has been 

created to allow children more space for nurture and to think about how to deal with 

situations they are experiencing.  

 

 

We have had some reports from parents regarding head lice in school 

Can you take some time over the Easter break to check your child’s hair for head lice and 

complete a treatment if required as per the link below. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@ 

Staff news 
 

Miss Fountain will not be returning to St Mary and St Joseph’s in the Summer Term. 
We wish her all the best for the future and Miss Long will be with year 5 for next term. 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
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This week both year Maple and Elm class enjoyed a visit (online) by an author 

called Jessica Spanyol who read them stories and talked about characters in 

their books – The children were then invited to draw book characters. 
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This week’s joke is from Ronnie   

 

 

Knock knock 
      Who’s there? 

I see  
 

I see who? 

  

Why are you cold, you are indoors!   
  

 

              
Best wishes 

Executive Headteacher       

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn 

I loved the food at 

New Barn! 

Ronnie 

The night walk at 

New Barn was 

amazing!  

Beau  

 We loved the 

alpacas and ducks 

at New Barn. I loved 

making flour too 

Hannah 


